Lufthansa

Info 60/14

30 September 2014
Change in fares and fuel surcharge
Dear travel agency partner,

This is to inform you that as of 13" of October 2014, we will have some change in fares and
fuel surcharges. These changes apply for all destinations’ areas, such as Europe, North
Atlantic and South America.

In order to avoid any difficulty or confusion, we highly recommend you to issue all pending
PNRs before/on 12 October.

In case of any question, please feel free to contact us via this e-mail address: THRGR@DLH.DE
Thank you in advance for your usual support!

Your Lufthansa Group in Iran.
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